
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Experimental Licensing Branch 

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

August 28,2009 

Attn: David R. Siddall 
Northrop Grumman Corporation 
1301 K Street, N.W., Ste. 600E 
Washington. DC 20005 

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE 

Dear David R. Siddall, 

This refers to application, File No. 0378-EX-ST-2009, for an experimental authorization. 

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. The 
facilities requested will be processed in application file number 0320-EX-PL-2009, so the instant 
application is now moot. 

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 9177 
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